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Liz Ditchburn

Gerry Marshall

9 August 2019

Dear Gerry

Ferguson Marine Engineering Limited (“FMEL”) and Ferguson Marine Engineering
(Holdings) Limited (“FMEHL”) (together the “Group”)

| note that you have filed a notice of intention to appoint administrators to FMEL.

As a secured creditor, we require to engage with the potential administrators. | shall be
grateful if you will confirm when the potential administrators are available.

| will respond under separate cover to your letter of 8 August 2019.

Yours sincerely

LIZ DITCHBURN
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